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Friday 28th January 2022 
 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Year 7 trip to London 
 

Following on from my previous letter about the proposed trip to the Museum of London, I’m pleased to confirm we 

have booked our trip for Thursday 10th February 2022.   

We will be travelling by train from Norwich station.  Departure is on the 8:03am train (arriving in London Liverpool 

Street station at 10am) and returning on the 2.00pm train from Liverpool Street station (arriving in Norwich at 

3.46pm). 

During our time in London, we will walk past St Paul’s Cathedral on our way to the Museum of London and down 

Pudding Lane to see the Monument on our way back to the train station.  We will also visit the Roman London and 

War, Plague and Fire galleries at the London Museum.  We will be eating lunch at the Museum. 

https://www.museumoflondon.org.uk/museum-london 

It will be possible to meet us either at Norwich train station by 7.45am at the latest or at Acle Social Club at 7.00am. 

We will then take students to the train station using the school minibus.  This will be the same for the return journey 

– students can either be collected from Norwich train station at 3.50pm or picked up from Acle Social Club around 

4.30pm.  Please let me know if either of these options are difficult for you so we can try and make alternative 

arrangements.   

School uniform and suitable walking shoes must be worn.  The trip will go ahead regardless of the weather, so please 

ensure your young person brings a coat. They will need to bring a packed lunch and a water bottle, ideally in a 

rucksack. 

In line with the school policy, mobile phones and other electronic devices are not permitted on trips. 

There is a voluntary contribution of £10 per student to cover the train costs, the museum visits are free of charge.        

If you have any concerns around the cost of payment for this trip, please contact the school office. 

Please complete the attached consent form and return it to the school office by Tuesday 1st February. 

Kind regards, 

Ms Austin 

Year 7 Form Tutor  

http://www.allsaintslessingham.co.uk/
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Year 7 trip to London 
 
I *consent / do not consent to my *son / daughter going on the Museum of London trip on Thursday 10th February 

I will drop my child off at  * Acle at 7.00am / Norwich at 7.45am              

I will collect my child from  * Norwich at 3.50pm / Acle at 4.30pm 

 

*Please delete as necessary 

 

I enclose a voluntary donation of £….……. *cash / cheque (cheques payable to All Saints School)  

Payment has been made via bank transfer  

For payment via BACS: 

Name:  All Saints School 

Sort code: 20-99-21 

Account: 73137732 

Reference: Yr 7 London & Surname 

 

Student’s Name      ___________________________________________              

I authorise the teacher in charge to act on my behalf in an emergency if they know it would not be advisable to wait 

for my agreement. 

Parent / Carer Name  ____________________________________________ 

Parent / Carer Signature    ____________________________________________                

Emergency Contact number  ____________________________________________ 

 

Does your child have any medical needs we need to know about for this trip? 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

*All reply slips will be shredded when students return to school.   

 

 

  

  


